


ST. PAUL'S SCHOOL MODEL UNITED
NATIONS 

﻿The St. Paul's Model United nations conference was held
on 26th and 27th of July 2024. The commitee UNGA was

very competitive considering the number of excellent
delegates. Sanskriti Mishra of class 10th A and Sharnali
Sur of Class 11th D received an award of special mention

for their exemplary performance throughout the commitee.
They both received a certificate 


